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FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 16, 2015

TO: Honorable Jimmie Don Aycock, Chair, House Committee on Public Education
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2349 by Aycock (relating to public school assessment, performance standards,

and course requirements.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would make certain changes to performance acknowledgements on student diplomas and
transcripts, and would limit end-of-course (EOC) requirements and scale score requirements to
certain courses. The bill would allow for the deferment of question and answer keys for
assessment instruments until additional assessment instruments could be developed.The bill
would limit public school students to three courses in a junior college outside of the service area
of their high school, with certain exemptions. 

The bill would take effect on September 1, 2015, or immediately if passed within the necessary
voting margins, and would apply beginning with school year 2015-16.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency, 781 Higher Education Coordinating
Board
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